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Closure of Castle Road in Prudhoe from
26 April

The western end of Castle Road in Prudhoe will be closed from 26 April.

Service 686 will be unable to serve the normal hail and ride location at the
junction with Sycamore Grove. We would advise that you wait at the next
junction of Castle Road and Rowan Grove. 

The works are for an unspecified period, so please follow us on Facebook
and Twitter for the latest information. 

http://facebook.com/simplyGNE
http://twitter.com/gonortheast
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